
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE: THURSDAY, 15 AUGUST, 2019 

FOOTPATH WORKS ON ANDERSON STREET INTERSECTION 

Strathbogie Shire Council is currently undertaking works at the intersection of Anderson 
Street, Scobie Street and Mansfield Road in Euroa.  

Construction includes extending the kerb from the north-eastern corner of the intersection 
and the construction of a pedestrian median refuge to deliver a safer crossing for 
pedestrians at this intersection, in particular school children and parents wishing to cross 
Scobie Street to access Euroa Primary School.  
 
These works have come about in response to issues raised by pedestrians and drivers over 
the approach speed of vehicles travelling from Scobie Street onto Mansfield Road. 
 
The pedestrian median refuge island will be constructed to accommodate cyclist and 
pedestrians with prams and mobility devices.  
 
Road users will notice the use of portable traffic lights at this intersection to enable single 
lane traffic access while works are taking place.  

Council thanks the community for their patience while works are underway and aims to have 
construction completed within the next two weeks, weather permitting.  
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